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OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1624 West Adams =~ Suite 202
Phoenix, Arizona

There will be no meeting of this Commission during the
month of June, 1966.

The next regular meeting of the Commission will be
Wednesday, July 20, 1966 at 9:30 a.m., in Flagstaff,
Arizona.

Lynn Léckhart, Chairman




